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Kayaking event in the inland sea at Dwejra - Gozo 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies that a kayaking event will 

be held in the inland sea at Dwejra - Gozo. 

 

The kayaking event will be held within the area A, B, C, and the intermediate coastline 

(as shown in red on the attached chart), on Saturday 28th September 2024, between 0900 

hours and 1700 hours. 

 

Position  Latitude (N)   Longitude (E) 

 

A   36° 03’.244   014° 11’.463 

B   36° 03’.220   014° 11’.480 

C   36° 03’.220   014° 11’.499 

 

Ropes supported by floats will be laid between the points A to B and B to C. The ropes 

will be laid on Friday 27th September 2024 and will be removed on Saturday 28th 

September 2024 as soon as the event is finished. 

 

Any vessels within the above-mentioned area, are to be removed before the ropes are 

laid and no vessel will be allowed within the area until the ropes are removed. 

 

All mariners are to cooperate with the organisers and comply with any instructions given 

on VHF Channel 12 and/or 16, by Valletta VTS and by any Enforcement Officer on site. 

 

 

 

Charts affected: BA 211, 2537 

 

 




